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To: Abrams, Jeffrey

Subject: File number: Z2.12.029- Deputation
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To Whom it may Concern

We the residents of the area are directly affected with this proposed plan
and would like to oppose any such effort by the city to approve such a
risky facility near our residences. As a matter of fact, this gas bar is
too close to the residential area, and our back yards are directly
intersecting the land propased. This is in contrary to the vigion of city
of Vaughan proposed in its document on "Vaughan Vision 2020" in which one
of the Strategic Objective under Service Excellence Goal is to Enhance and
Ensure Community Safety, Health and Wellness. How can we expect a healthy
living when our children, stay at home moms and elderly family members
will be inhaling gasoline vapors day and night? Who will be responsible
for their suffering? Including the noise and sound pellution. Can we call
this type of dwelling a healthy neighborhood? Please come forward and
raise your veoice and support your community to oppose this car wash and
gas bar in our backyards. We need you and we need your voice to protest
the city of Vaughan on January 15th at 7:00 pm at City Hall. Please come
forward for a good cause and a healthy living for us and for your future

generations.
File number: Z.12.029

Thank vyou.
Sincerely,

Rinki

Resident at Jane & Teston



